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My dear Westies,

There's a line I've used in sermons before: the Holy
Spirit is the gift of God's self to the Church. It's not a
performance or a spectacle - it's presence. It's power.
It's how the Church becomes the Church.

This fall, we're beginning a long and layered journey
through the Book of Acts, a series were calling
Empowered: The Spirit, the Church, and the World. It
will carry us from September all the way to Easter
2026. And if that sounds like a lot of Acts - well, it is.
But | promise you: Acts is a story worth lingering in.

It's the story of the first Christians - ordinary people -
learning to live in a world that didn't revolve around
them. And doesn't that sound familiar?

The world of the first century wasn't built for the
Church. It didn't cater to Christian values or make
space for resurrection talk. But that didn't stop the
apostles. They preached. They healed. They gathered.
They made mistakes. They forgave each other. They
kept going. All because the Spirit had empowered
them to be who they couldn't be on their own.

In our own time - when Christianity no longer occupies
the center of cultural life - Acts offers us not just a
map, but a mirror. What does it mean to be the Church
in 2025, when the old assumptions no longer hold?
How do we live out the message of grace, peace, love,
and justice in a world that tells a very different story?

Empowered:
The Spirit, the Church, and the World

That's what this series is about.

Over the coming months, we'll follow the spread of the
gospel from Jerusalem to Judea to the ends of the
earth. We'll encounter courage and conflict, surprise
and surrender. We'll meet people who gave everything
for a kingdom they couldn’t always see - but whose
power they could never deny.

Westminster is a vibrant and growing congregation.
Like those early believers, we are being shaped and
sent by a Spirit who is always on the move. So let's
walk this road together - with open hearts, ready
minds, and a willingness to be empowered by
something larger than ourselves.

| can't wait to see where the Spirit leads.

Grace and peace,
Rev. Landon Whitsitt
Senior Pastor



Greetings WPC members,

| have always loved everything Fall—hot apple cider, a
cozy sweater, and the renewed energy that fills the life
of the church. It's the season when Sunday School
resumes, small groups gather, and we re-engage in the
rhythm of worship, learning, and fellowship, as
Christian Education programming kicks off on Sunday,
September 7 at 9:30 AM, followed by the Deacons’
Picnic. This fall, I'm especially excited to see the fruits
of our summer planning come to life. The Spiritual
Formation Department at Westminster invites you to
journey deeper into faith—exploring how creativity
and theology intertwine and rediscovering the joy of
learning together. Whether you've been here for years
or are new to our community, there’s a place for you.
As Christian educator Dr. Elizabeth Caldwell reminds
us, “Christian education is not about depositing
information but cultivating relationships that allow
transformation to take place.” That's the spirit behind
our fall offerings. We're embracing the season as an
opportunity to offer the congregation more ways to
participate in shared Spiritual Formation—celebrating
intergenerational community and recognizing we are
all lifelong learners as children of God.

One exciting change this fall is the reimagining of our
Mid-Week Manna series. Traditionally, this Wednesday
evening program includes separate classes and
activities for adults, youth, and children. But this year,
the Spiritual Formation Committee, in collaboration
with the Worship and the Arts Team, is introducing a
fresh, intergenerational format designed to bring the
entire church family together. Rather than separating
into different rooms and age groups, participants of all
ages will share the same creative spiritual experience.
This year’s fall Mid-Week Manna 4-week evening series,
Divine Echoes: Art, Music, and the Mystery of Faith,
invites us to explore how creative expression—through
music, dance, and storytelling—can become a window
into the sacred. Each week will feature a unique blend
of live performance, personal testimony, theological
reflection, and group conversation, engaging people of
all ages in shared spiritual discovery.
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-~ Divine Echoes:

September 17 + 24 | October1+ 8
5:15pm - Dinner | 6:00-7:00pm - Classes

See page 5 for more information.

At Westminster, we celebrate that intergenerational
spiritual formation isn't just a program—it's a way of
being the church. It's about making space for people of
all ages to learn, worship, and share stories side by
side. Dr. Joyce Ann Mercer, a leading voice in practical
theology, puts it this way: “Intergenerational
relationships are not optional extras—they are central
to how faith is transmitted and lived.”

Here are a few simple ways to begin:

e Sit with someone younger or older than you in
worship. Break your routine. Choose a different
pew—near a young family, a teen, or an older adult
you don't usually sit with.

e Share a meal across generations. During
Wednesday dinners or church events, invite
someone from a different age group to join your
table,

® Learn someone’s name. Greet children, youth, or
elders by name on Sunday mornings.

o Offer a word of encouragement. Write a note to
someone of another generation. Affirm their gifts—
kindness, wisdom, joy, curiosity.

These are just a few ideas. Because intergenerational
relationships aren't just “nice to have’—theyre
essential to the life of the church. Through connection,
curiosity, and care, we reflect the beauty of God's
family—where every generation has something to give
and something to receive. Please mark your calendars
as some of our youngest in the congregation lead our
10:30 AM worship service on November 2. And take
time to explore the rest of this newsletter for more
details on these and other Spiritual Formation events
and opportunities.

Blessings,
Rev. Dr. Michelle Junkin
Pastor of Spiritual Formation

Art, Music, + the Mystery of Faith
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RESOURCES

As we reflect on the past few months, we're filled with
gratitude for how this season has brought growth and
momentum to Big Faith Resources. Together, we're
continuing to build accessible, inclusive, and
welcoming spaces where people of all ages and
abilities can worship, connect, and truly belong.

Here's a glimpse at what we've been up to lately:

Video Series

We're excited to announce the completion of the
second video in our “Neurodiversity and the Church”
series. In this installment, three families at different
stages of life share their journeys with neurodiversity
and faith. This video will soon be available to
congregations as a powerful tool for building
awareness and fostering a more inclusive church
community.

Ferncliff

In May, we had the opportunity to visit Ferncliff to train
camp counselors on creating a more inclusive
environment for neurodiverse campers. We also
helped design a calming space called the “Alone Zone,”
where campers can retreat when they need a quiet
moment to recharge.

Vacation Bible School

In June, we focused on making our Vacation Bible
School more inclusive by introducing a sensory-friendly
component. Many of our youth served as Buddies,
pairing with individual children to offer support and
connection. We also created a quiet sensory room in
the middle of the VBS space. These meaningful
changes helped make the week a joyful and welcoming
experience for all.

First Annual Advisory Team Meeting

At the end of June, we gathered for our very first
Annual Advisory Team Meeting for Big Faith Resources.
Six dedicated advisory team members joined us for the
multi-day event. It was a rich and inspiring time of
building relationships and dreaming together about
the future of Big Faith Resources.

Sunday School

In August, we led a three-part teaching series on
neurodiversity for the Adventurers class. A highlight of
the series was a powerful presentation by guest
speaker Alexander Vladimir Powell, who shared his
personal journey and insights on living with
neurodiversity.

Sensory Friendly Worship

We have loved seeing families, friends, and our
beloved therapy dogs in our Sensory Friendly Worship
in Frederickson Hall each Sunday. This service
continues to grow as a welcoming space where
everyone can worship together in a way that honors
diverse needs and experiences.

We're deeply grateful for the support, prayers, and
dedicated volunteers who make our mission possible.
Every small moment of inclusion contributes to a
greater movement—one where Big Faith Resources
continues to grow and create spaces where everyone
belongs.




Join us as we launch our fall season of Adult Spiritual Formation with engaging studies, meaningful
conversations, and a place to grow in faith together. Sunday, September 7" at 9:30 am marks the start
of our fall programming—choose from these inspiring options:

Sunday Focus Class — Conference Room

Dive into thought-provoking book studies and conversations on spiritual growth, biblical insights,

Christian social issues, and connecting faith to modern life. Questions? Contact Gil Mitchell at

gilsclothing1@gmail.com or (405) 820-5150. This fall's lineup includes:

e Wisdom Keepers: A PBS series with spiritual leaders, mystics, and scientists exploring identity,
meaning, and hope.

¢ The Time is Now"” by Joan Chittister: A call to courage and conscience in challenging times.

¢ “The Tears of Things” by Richard Rohr: Prophetic wisdom for navigating pain and injustice.

e “Miracles and Wonders” by Elaine Pagels: Exploring Jesus' legacy through history and early
followers.

Adventurers Class - Room 103

A warm, welcoming space with hymn singing, Bible study, and fellowship. This fall we'll cover:
e Sept-Oct: The Beatitudes
e Nov 2 & 16: Al and the Church with John Kenney
¢ Nov 23: Gratitude & note writing to friends, family, and church members
e Dec: Advent study and reflection

S.A.L.T. - Frederickson Hall

A pastor-led Bible study digging into the week's scripture readings before Sunday worship. Gain deeper
context and practical insights for living out your faith.

Children’s + Youth Options

e Children/Nursery: Upstairs
¢ Youth & Club 4/5: Downstairs

Inquirer’s Class

Sundays | September 7th - October 5th | 9:30-10:30 AM | Room 105

Are you interested in learning more about the Presbyterian Church? Curious about what membership at
Westminster Presbyterian means? If so, you're invited to attend the Inquirer’s Class! This five-week class
will explore what it means to be Presbyterian and how we live out our faith here at Westminster.
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Divine Echoes:
Art, Music, + the Mystery of Faith

September 17 + 24 | October1+ 8
5:15pm - Dinner | 6:00-7:00pm - Classes

Join us for a 4-week Wednesday evening series this fall exploring creative
expression through music, dance, storytelling, and faith formation. Each week
offers a unique presentation, designed to be engaging and accessible for all ages:
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Jazz and the Spirit Pipe Dreams: Hidden Musical Theater Ballet and
of Improvisation Images in Music and Spirituality Embodied Faith
9/17 9/24 10/1 10/8
For Families:

e Themed craft table for kids & adults
e Nursery available upstairs for infants—4 years old after dinner

Dinner (Optional)
e $10 Adults | $5 Children | $30 Families cap
e Served at 515 PM
e Register for dinner by Monday each week on the Weekly Update page or in
the WPC app

Reserve Your Seat
Sign up on the WPC app or on the Weekly Update page to secure your spot for
this inspiring midweek experience!
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It's fall, which means BRING ON SUNDAY SCHOOL! Get
ready for our LAUNCH on September 7 where parents
and kids can meet Sunday School teachers during the
Sunday School hour (9:15-10:15 AM), followed by
outdoor fun after the 10:30 AM service on the manor
lawn. There will be a foam party for youth and children,
so bring extra clothes and towels! We'll also eat lunch—
let's have fun while we prepare for another season of
learning about Christ's Grace, Peace, Love, and Justice.

Sunday School for Club 4/5 and Youth (grades 6-12) will
continue in the classrooms within the youth room with
our favorite teachers! Kids can come down, hang out,
and grab a snack before heading to class at 9:15 AM.
We'll keep using PCUSA's Follow Me curriculum, based
on the practices Jesus taught us to live as faithful
followers.

Youth Club will still be held the first Wednesday of each
month from 6-8pm in the youth room for all 6th-12th
graders—a time for fun, fellowship, and friends!

Summer 2025 began with a pool party at the Bass
house, followed by VBS at the church where our WPC
Youth were a HUGE help! We then headed to Florida for
our mission trip, cleaning beaches and mangroves and
tagging sharks and rays. To say we had an amazing
time is an understatement! This group loves being
together, and | love watching them laugh and work as a
team. Want to hear about our trip? Ask a youth
member.

I'm already looking at a house to rent for our youth trip
to Broken Bow next summer! We've gone twice before
and had a blast both times—plus made new friends at
local churches where we mowed lawns, cleaned
windows, and painted parking lots. 2026 will be the
final youth trip for three of our members who will be
seniors this year. It will be hard to say goodbye, but
we'll enjoy one last trip before they head to college!

The youth wrapped up summer with a party at the
Vesta casa where we swam, played pickleball, and
shared stories into the evening! I'm sad to see another
summer end, knowing my time with some is short, but
excited to kick off another great year. Club 4/5 also
closed out summer with a party at the Storer casa at
Lake Aluma—yes, our very own lake party! How lucky
we are to have such gracious members opening their
homes to us. It's been one fantastic summer!

Parents and youth, please download the WPC app and
join the appropriate chat group(s) for Youth and Club
4/5, as all communication for fall and winter events will
be shared there.




CHILDREN’S MINISTRY

Greetings WPC Members,

Wow, how is summer already over? Time really flies.
We've had a wonderful season in Children’s Ministry,
and we can't wait to share what's coming this fall!

We kicked things off with an unforgettable Vacation -

Bible School, where 112 children joined us to learn that
- God is with us wherever we go. With the help of our
incredible volunteer team, the week was filled with
Bible stories, games, crafts, snacks, and lots of

laughter. It was a joy to watch friendships form and to.

remind each child just how deeply they are loved by
God : \
Our summer adventbrfz continued with the Sunday
Summer Immersive Experience: Egypt. We explored the
stories of Joseph and Moses through acting,
storytelling, building pyramlds crossing the Red Sea,
and even crafting the burnlng bush! Thanks to a
~ generous grant from the .WPG-Foundation, we were
able to go all in—and it made for a se_a'{on of playful,
hands-on learning and-community.

We need you! As we prepéfe for fall, we're looking for
volunteers to serve in Children’s Ministry. We need at
least two adults each Sunday, and even volunteering
just 1-2 times a semester makes a big difference. You'll
get to know our amazing kids and be part of some.thmg
meamngful Let us know if you're mterested'

-~
-

We're sqgrateful for this communlty and Iook forward

to a fall full of wonder, connection, and God's presence
in every moment.

$incerely,

Heather Selement

Director of Children’s Ministry

Assistant Director of Big Faith Resources




Friends,

It is that time of year when school and football starts.
We've come to expect Halloween decorations popping
up in the stores. By October, half of Hobby Lobby will
be stocked with Christmas goods. These are all things
we've come to expect at this time of year. But what
about the unexpected, the unforced rhythms of grace,
the times we experience God's Grace, Peace, Love and
Justice. When we recoghize our humanity in one
another we become kinfolk in Christ. So in the hustle
and bustle of this upcoming “holiday a month” season
let us ask ourselves, are we spending more time in the
busyness or are we allowing room for the unforced
rhythms of grace. Are we taking the time to come to the
table of fellowship? Do we take the time to pull up a
chair to observe joy and laughter? Do we take the time
to pull up a chair and have a face to face conversation?
Do we take the time to pull up a chair to welcome
another at the table?

This year for Launch Sunday and the Deacons picnic
we are inviting our neighbors surrounding the church.

WPC Members,

Classrooms and labs! Come, boiling test tubes!
Sing to the Lord a new song!

Athlete and band! Loud cheering people!

Sing to the Lord a new song!

We've begun another school and church programming
year. This summer brought exciting opportunities to
engage Oklahoma artists in our worship, including
Painted Sky Opera (twice), the Celedonio Romero
Guitar Institute, the Wanda L. Bass School of Music
faculty, and McKnight Fellow Mark Billy. More guests
are coming through our new effort, “It's the Arts... at
Westminster,” which strengthens ties with local artists,
blesses their lives, and enriches our worship. We are
grateful to the anonymous donor making this possible.

The choir held its first rehearsal on August 13, and our
2025-2026 Westminster-Maier Choral Scholars join us
in September for a vibrant fall of worship and music.
We'll welcome guests from the Oklahoma Baroque
Orchestra, Oklahoma City Philharmonic, Brightmusic,
and Painted Sky's Proving Up, celebrate Reformation
Sunday, welcome new members, honor All Saints’, and
soon be in the midst of Advent.

The Hospitality Committee is sending out invitations to
residents in the neighborhood. We will have plenty of
food, a petting zoo, foam machine and plenty of chairs.
So pull up a chair and meet someone new. Whether
they are a long time member or someone who is
visiting for the first time you are opening up to the
unforced rhythms of grace.

As the season progresses, | hope that

you find the time to “pull up a , .
chair”, leave the busyness y
behind and sink into the /

unforced rhythms of grace. ' a

Peace,
Elder Kim Mitchell
Pastor of Care and Connection

Now that the chaos of summer has subsided, I'm sure
we will soon be overwhelmed with the new chaos of
fall—but take just a little time to consider how each of
our lives sing God's praises, not just in our corporate
worship but in everything we do, every breath we
take, every way in which we exhibit the beauty of
God's creation in our everyday lives.

Kevin Wilkinson R
Director of Worship and the Arts




We have had a busy summer at WPC. The highlight
being spending two weeks with the sweetest campers
at Shiloh Adventure camp. Huge thanks to the
volunteers, staff, and missions team that made it all
happen. We cooked, delivered and served 3,000 meals!

There are plans to host a Fall family day at White Fields
for our HopeHouse moms and kids. Stay tuned for
details. If you have not been there, it is an awesome
place!

As the holiday season approaches, | feel so grateful for
the opportunity to help so many people in need. The
cost of food is rising, and benefits have dwindled for
our families. We expect a surge in need around the
holidays. It is always difficult to turn a family away. We
are currently serving 36 families with groceries. This
holiday season we will be serving about 50 families
with holiday meals, and 95 children with stockings.

We will begin the season with Thanksgiving dinner for
our families. There will be 4 days to cook, beginning
Sunday November 23rd after church at 11:30 AM.
There will be lunch and drinks provided. We will pack
the meals and deliver them on Thanksgiving morning.
Delivery is a great chance to meet the people we serve.

We have lots of stockings to fill! Please look online and

sign up to sponsor a child. Remember for some of

these kids it could be all they receive. We will try to
have the stockings filled by December 15th.

You Are Loved is an event at The Homeless Alliance
where we'll serve a hot lunch and provide new
hoodies, hats, gloves, snack bags, hot hands, pet food,
and hygiene bags for 350 of our homeless friends. It's a
big effort that we can only do together—a chance to
serve and remind our friends they are already deeply
loved. Jesus said, “My command is this: Love each
other as | have loved you.”
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We'll take 30 volunteers per shift. That same day at
WPC, we'll prepare over 1,000 Christmas meals for
Dinner with Love, with opportunities to bake cookies,
prep green beans, fill snack bags, assemble boxes, and
write notes—all to the sound of Christmas music and
snacks to enjoy. Both locations are great ways for
families to serve together.

Dinner with Love will also be at WPC on December
23rd. It will be a busy day of cooking, packing, and
delivery. The kitchen will be preparing green beans and
sweet potatoes. Upstairs they will be packing boxes
with beans, rice, rolls, pies, and hams. There will be a
sign-up online as well as at WPC.

Please remember Meals on Wheels prepare and
deliver food every Tuesday and Thursday. They are
always in need of cooks and drivers! Contact Judy
Hamra or Barbara Hill. We are so grateful for the hard
work they put in to make this program successful!

Camp Shiloh will be hosting their campers and
counselors over the holidays. They will need cookie
donations if you are interested, please let me know.

“Burnt Offerings”, our church cookbook is available for
sale online or at the front desk. It makes a great gift
with the proceeds going to Feed My Sheep.

It seems appropriate in closing to thank you all for
your support of all the missions projects we undertake.
We cannot do this without you!
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Sunday Mornings

Sundays, 9:30 AM - Various Rooms

Choose from Sunday Focus Class (Conference Room), Adventurers Class (Room 103),
or S.A.L.T. (Frederickson Hall) for studies on faith, scripture, and spiritual growth. See
page 4 for more details.

Tuesday Men of Westminster
Tuesdays, 7:30-9:00 AM - Room LL29
Weekly breakfast and Bible study led by rotating teachers. Open to all men of the

church.

Wednesday Women's Bible Study

Wednesdays, 10:00-11:30 AM - Room LL29

Women's small group studying “The Parables of Jesus,” “I Am Sayings of Jesus,” and
“The Lord's Prayer.” $10 per study book. Optional lunch afterward.

Wednesday Spiritual Formation Group

Wednesdays, 9:00-10:00am - Parlor

A welcoming weekly Bible study open to everyone, offering time for scripture,
reflection, and conversation. Following the study, participants gather for fellowship
over breakfast at Shartel Cafe from 10:00-11:00am.

Thursday Morning Men's Group
Thursdays, 7:00 AM - Room 104
Weekly men’s Bible study and fellowship. Open to all men of the church.

Various Locations
Small group Bible studies for women, meeting at
different times and places for connections of
spiritual growth. Contact Stephanie Alarid

to be matched with a group.
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Henry & Anna Overholser Mansion Tour

September 25, 10:00 AM - Overholser Mansion

Join us for a guided tour of the historic 1903 mansion. Please note: stairs are required.
Meet at the museum, with parking available on Northwest 15th Street in front of the
building. After the 45-60 minute tour, we'll head to the Paseo Arts District for lunch at
Picasso Café (self-pay). Space is limited; registration required.

Ladies Night Out at AR Workshop Edmond

October 7, 6:00-8:00 PM - 1020 Northwest 192nd Street, Edmond, 73012

A special women'’s event including a devotion on “Christian Hospitality,” followed by a
DIY doormat craft, charcuterie, and fellowship. Registration is $20 per person, and
space is limited to 14 participants. Childcare is available with advance registration.

Knit and Pearls

Fourth Tuesday of the Month - Parlor

A knitting ministry creating hats for local missions while enjoying fellowship. Contact
Sarah Frank - sarah@4franks.com

Guy’'s Night Out at Uncle Julio's

November 11, 6:00 PM - Uncle Julio’s, 1344 West Memorial, Oklahoma City, OK 73114
Men's fellowship over Taco Tuesday. Appetizers provided; meals self-pay.

RSVP by November 10th.

Faith & Grief Weekend Retreat

November 13-15 - WPC

A weekend retreat for processing grief with discussion, spiritual practices, and a
healing service. Registration is $49 per person.

Spiritual Formation Excursion to Italy ‘
April 9-17, 2026 - Italy o~
Travel with WPC staff to explore the footsteps of Paul and the e

early church. As this is a private trip, we will need a
minimum of 20 participants for it to be confirmed.
The deadline to register is November 14.
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CHILDREN + YOUTH
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CHILDREN

Fall Sunday School Launch
September 7, 9:30 AM - Children’s Ministry Rooms
Kick-off for fall programming, with stories, music, and hands-on activities.

Spooktacular Organ Concert

October 29 - 6-7 PM - Sanctuary & Garden Court

Organ and carillon music, cider, cookies, and build-your-own trick or treat bag.
Costumes welcome (nothing too scary).

Candy Cane Hunt
December 6, 10:00 AM - Garden Court & Playground
Hot chocolate, Advent crafts, and a candy cane scavenger hunt.

YOUTH

Fall Sunday School Launch

September 7, 9:30 AM - Youth Room

Sunday School for Club 4/5 and Youth (Grades 6-12) using the Follow Me curriculum.

Youth & Club 4/5 Christmas Morning
December 14 - 9:30 AM
A festive Christmas celebration for youth and Club 4/5 students.
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Deacons Picnic

September 7, 11:30 AM - Manor Lawn

Following worship, join us for BBQ, foam party, face painting, petting zoo, and plenty
of fellowship. Please bring towels and extra clothes for your children.

Midweek Manna - Divine Echoes: Art, Music, & the Mystery of Faith

Wednesdays, September 17 & 24, October 1 & 8

Dinner at 5:15 PM, program at 6:00 PM. Presentations include Ballet & Embodied Faith,
Musical Theater and Spirituality; Pipe Dreams: Hidden Images in Music; and Jazz and
The Spirit of Improversation. Creative activities for kids and nursery are available.
Register for dinner by Monday of each week on the Weekly Update page or in the WPC
app. See page 5 for more details.

Elk Bugling Hike

October 11, 3:30 PM - Wichita Mountains

Join Dave Thompson for a family-friendly, intergenerational hike in the Wichita
Mountains. Meet at WPC at 3:30 PM to convoy to the Sunset Picnic Area trailhead. The
hike concludes before 7:00 PM, followed by an optional group dinner at Riverside Café
in Medicine Park. Please register to receive full details and instructions.

Under the Christmas Tree - Alternative Christmas Market

November 8, 9:00 AM-3:00 PM - WPC

November 9, 9:00 AM-1:00 PM - WPC

Shop handmade and fair-trade gifts from local nonprofits and artisans. Booth
registration is available.
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Westminster Presbyterian Church
4400 N. Shartel Ave.

Okc, Ok 73118

405.524.2224

Office Hours
M-F | 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sunday Worship Times

Chapel | 8:15 AM
Sanctuary | 10:30 AM

10:30 AM service Livestream available on
Facebook, YouTube, wpcokc.org,
and the WPC app

Contact Pastoral Staff

Rev. Landon Whitsitt
Senior Pastor
Iwhitsitt@wpcokc.org

Rev. Dr. Michelle Junkin
Pastor of Spiritual Formation
mjunkin@wpcokc.org

Elder Kim Mitchell

Pastor of Care and Connection
kmitchell@wpcokc.org

WESTMINSTER

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

4400 North Shartel Avenue
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73118
405.524.2204

Congregational Giving

"The willingness to give is a sign of life. The fruit
tree gives of its fruit, and we know it is alive.
When it no longer gives, we know real life has
gone out of it. The heart that hoards the
blessings of God is no longer alive with
spiritual power.

To give is to live."

- The Worship Sourcebook www.wpcokc.org/give

@ www.wpcokc.org

(§) /wpcoke

(0) @westminsterokc

(») Westminster Presbyterian Church - OKC



